Every Disabled Child Matters (EDCM) Campaign 


Our Bill to get families a right to short breaks has fallen - but our
campaign very much continues!

Now we urgently need your help to make sure that the government delivers
its promise to improve services for disabled children through the
Comprehensive Spending Review 2007 (CSR 07). This Review will report in
summer/autumn this year and will set public spending for three years from
2008-11. For the first time, disabled children are a priority group in the
review, and it is vital that we make the most of this chance to get
significant new resources into services for disabled children.

We would like you to take two actions to help make sure that disabled
children matter in the CSR 2007:

1) Lobby your MP and ask them to write a letter to Chancellor Gordon Brown
MP, asking how the government intends to deliver their commitment that
disabled children will benefit from the review. Please do this action
whether or not you have already written to your MP:
http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_8588fm_98649192772951d79n_200735658r


2) Tell the government directly what you think the priorities should be in
the CSR:
http://csr07.treasury.gov.uk/survey/

If you click the link directly above, you will see a series of questions
and a blank form, and you are free to write anything you wish. However, we
have suggested some points that it would be helpful for you to raise on our
website at:
http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_8588fm_98649192772951d79n_200735658r

Further background on the CSR is also available here.

You should feel free to include anything else that you think the Treasury
should know when deciding how public money should be spent for the next
three years. Saying that - please don't write too much! Try to get your
points across in as few words as possible - three short paragraphs will
have more impact than pages and pages of text.

The CSR sets the financial framework for the UK. Following devolution, the
way the money is divided up between the UK nations is complex - but at this stage, what matters is to put disabled children's issues high on the Chancellor's agenda. So please do these actions wherever you live in
the UK.

Thanks for your continuing support for the Every Disabled Child Matters
campaign. Please ask everyone you know to sign up to the campaign at
http://www.edcm.org.uk, and to take part in these actions.

All best wishes

Louise

Louise Franklin
Campaign and Policy Officer
Every Disabled Child Matters
Council for Disabled Children
National Children's Bureau
8 Wakley Street
London EC1V 7QE
Direct Line: 020 7843 6448
Fax: 020 7843 6313
Email: louise@edcm.org.uk
http://www.edcm.org.uk

CDC is part of Every Disabled Child Matters, a new campaign fighting for
rights and justice for every disabled child. We want 25,000 supporters to
sign up to the campaign by July 2007. Join the campaign at
http://www.edcm.org.uk - and ask everyone you know to do the same.

News from EDCM:

EDCM supports mums' Blue Badge campaign
http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_9667lx_4105486449o20k_20072275342a

Short Breaks Bill falls - now government must deliver
http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_3534xb_6684706830434f55h_20072233823s


Families tell MPs - end the short breaks lottery!
http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_1280gt_92756546240495g45y_20072234021k




